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25th November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
 
Y1 Multi Skills Festival – Wednesday, 15th December 2021 – The Misbourne School 
 
I am pleased to let you know that the cancelled Y1 Multiskillls has been rescheduled for the 
afternoon of Wednesday, 15th December.   It promises to be a fun-filled day with the Nativity in the 
morning and this sports festival in the afternoon. 
 
A coach will pick the children up from school at 12.30pm to take them to the festival and will collect 
them at 3pm to return to school. Please note that we will therefore not arrive back until 3.20pm, 
depending on traffic.    
 
Please ensure that your child has their PE kit in school and their water bottle. 
 
A new permission slip needs to be completed for this rescheduled sports festival, so please 
complete the slip below and return to the school office by Friday, 3rd December 2021. 
 
Kinds Regards 
 
Miss Macmillan 
Honey Pots 
 
 
 
 
……………………..………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Please complete and return to the office by Friday, 3rd December 2021 
 
Y1 Multi Skills Festival – Wednesday, 15th December 2021 – The Misbourne School 
 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………..…………………………  
 
 I give permission for my child to travel by coach to/from TMS on Wednesday, 15th December 
 
 I will send my child into school with their PE kit and water bottle 
 
 
Name:……………………………………………………..Signed…………………………………………… 
 
 
Emergency Contact Number……………………………….……………………………………………….. 
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